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DESCRIPTION 

 The Verizon Telephone Companies (Verizon) are submitting tariff pages to revise its 

Billing Name and Address (BNA) Miscellaneous Service in its Tariff F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 11. 

 In addition to several text changes, Verizon is revising the terms and conditions 

pertaining to its BNA Service in its Tariffs F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 11 regarding the assessment of the 

BNA charge.  In Verizon’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 11, Verizon is clarifying the existing rate 

regulations to indicate that the BNA charge will apply “per request processed” rather than “per 

message processed.”  In Verizon’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, the customer will now be charged for 

each record that either is not found in Verizon’s data base, or is not able to be provided due to 

the fact that the telephone number is unlisted or non-published (i.e., for each BNA request 

processed) in addition to being charged for each record found.  This change is being made to 

conform the terms and conditions for the BNA record request charge in Verizon's Tariff F.C.C. 

No. 1 with those in Verizon’s F.C.C. Tariff Nos. 11, 14, and 16, and will standardize the BNA 

record request terms and conditions across Verizon’s footprint.  Customers have been notified in 

advance of this change. 

 The attached tariff pages provide a detailed description of the revisions proposed in this 

transmittal. 

 


